
 

 Board Highlights - April 18, 2017 
 
Edwin Parr Nominee - Stefanie Denham  
 
The Board held a Google Hangout with Edwin Parr Nominee, Stefanie Denham to congratulate 
her on her nomination, discuss her experience as a first-year teacher and what she plans for the 
future. ​Click here​ for more information on Stefanie’s nomination.  
 
Bus Tender Recommendation 
 
The Board approved the five-year renewal for all bus contractors in the Drayton Valley, Breton 
area and will continue to have all south busing operated in-house. The renewal contract 
commences on September 1, 2017 and will run until August 31, 2021.  
 

International Field Trips 

The Board granted final approval for the following field trips: 

● H.W. Pickup Junior High School field trip to Spokane, Washington to take place from 
May 4 - May 8, 2017 

 
Superintendent's Report 
 
The following items were discussed in the Superintendent's Report. For more information click 
on the link above: 
 

● Administrative Review update 
● First Nations Metis Inuit Collaboration 
● Grade 7 Cultural Camps 
● Cooking for Reconciliation 
● Education Plan Focus 2017-18 
● PSBAA Student Voice 
● Evergreen Decanting Meeting 
● Pre-Kindergarten Program in Lochearn School 

 

http://wrsd.ca/our-division/news/post/stefanie-denham-selected-as-wrsd-edwin-parr-representative
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1XHV5vaK5ds8uhqmuugYIP92OC__V5BXZPQbD3yKcuQU

